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From the Principal 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 

 

 
 

CARRYING ICT DEVICES IN A BACKPACK 
Don't underestimate the importance of safely carrying books, pencil cases, lunch, ICT 
devices and a drinker bottle in a backpack.  Long term damage to a child's back can  

occur if not done correctly. 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 
Welcome back to all our Seabrook families and a very warm welcome to all our new 
families joining us this year.  We hope you enjoy your time with us at Seabrook. We 
hope you will support us in developing strong and lasting partnerships between home 
and school to help us provide the best opportunities for all children.  Please check into 
our Skoolbag app regularly or check our website to keep informed about what is 
happening. 
 
As a school we are very proud of our children, the ways in which they demonstrate 
enthusiasm, commitment and confidence in their learning.  We have high expectations 
of behavior but also appreciate it takes some children a little longer to develop positive 
relationships. Adults and peers can provide great examples in this area. 
 
Children across the school in grades 1- 6 have settled in nicely and are working to 
develop their Essential Agreements, developing good personal, educational and social 
practices. Working with their 2016 classmates and developing new friendships and 
connections is very important at this time of year. 
 
NEWSLETTERS 
Our weekly newsletters will continue to be up-loaded to the Seabrook website 
www.seabrook.vic.edu.au/ and available on our skoolbag app (available from 
GooglePlay and itunes store). 
Notices regarding school events and other information can be retrieved from these 
sources at any time. 
 

STAFFING 2016 
Last year we said ógood-byeô to a number of wonderful teachers who have contributed 
significantly to the Seabrook school community. These members include:  
Mr Aaron Chaston, Mrs Leah Mannion, Mrs Hilke Legnehausen, Ms Michelle Knight, Ms 
Casey Paten and Mrs Abbey Collins.  Ms Ronika Raju has continued her leave to work 
in the UK and Ms Katerinia Asimakopoulos has also taken leave for 2016. We thank 
them all again for their valuable contribution to education and to Seabrook Primary 
School. 
  
We congratulate Ms Kristen Payne on her marriage over the holidays and welcome 
back Mrs Erin Wilson, Mrs Pamela Dalli, Mrs Linda Barakat, Mrs Adaleta Altun, Mrs 
Rebecca Moore and Ms Kerrie OôBrien all experienced teachers who have come back 
to Seabrook after leave. 
 
We also welcome to Seabrook the following staff members who are joining us: 
Ms Shruti Lad (Grade 5) 
Mrs Lina Lima (Grade 5) 
Ms Stephanie Lindorff (Prep) 
Ms Georgia Cobbledick (Prep) 
Ms Daisy Koumi (Grade 2) 
Ms Simone Parker (Grade 1) 
Ms Lisa Fan (Grade 1) 
 

continued report on the following page 

Meet the Teacher 
 

16th & 18th  
of Feb  

3:30pm  - 6:30pm 
For Years 1 ð 6 

 
Visit   
www. 

schoolinteviews.com.au 

and follow the  
simple  

Instructions. 

 

HAT 
Sun 

Smart  
Policy  

 
 

No hat...  
No play!  

http://www.seabrook.vic.edu.au/


Continued report from Susan Lee 

MEDICAL CONCERNS  
Please let the teacher know if your child suffers 
from allergies or any special medical condition.  
The most up-to-date information you can supply 
will enable us to take the best care of your 
childôs needs at school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ALLERGIES 
Over the past few years there have been an 
increasing number of children who have been 
diagnosed as having severe allergic reactions to 
certain foods and insect stings. In our school 
there are students who have been medically 
diagnosed as having anaphylaxis which can be 
severe, rapidly progressive allergic reactions 
that can be life threatening.  
We want to provide a safe and supportive 
environment in which all students at risk can 
participate in all aspects of schooling.  We also 
want to reduce the anxieties for these students 
and their families by educating our community 
about the dangers certain food products brought 
to school pose. 
Foods to be aware of include peanuts, tree nuts 
(hazelnuts, cashews and almonds) eggs, cowôs 
milk, wheat and soy.  Other common allergens 
are insect stings, latex, medications and 
anesthesia.  
In a school setting cross contamination from one 
child to another during eating time is of concern. 
This contamination could be the result of food 
wrappings, crumbs, and spills, be airborne or 
through children sharing equipment within the 
classroom or outside environment. 
We appreciate your understanding and hope you 
will support the children who are affected by this 
condition.  The children dealing with these 
allergies will feel supported knowing that other 
children are not bringing in particular, peanut 
and other nut based spreads and products to 
school. 
Should you require further information regarding 
allergies please refer to the following websites: 

www.allergy.org.au 
www.education.vic.gov.au/healthwellbeing/

health/anaphylaxis.htm 
 
 

ADDITIONAL LESSONS 
Singing, guitar and keyboard lessons will be 
offered shortly through TMT Music Tuition and 
Primary Music. Chess lessons will also be 
offered shortly. 

MEET THE TEACHER 
Parent teacher meetings for parents of students 
in years 1- 6 have been set for the afternoon/
early evening on Tuesday 16

th
 and Thursday 

18
th
 February. Parents will be invited to book in a 

10 minute timeslot using our on-line booking 
service.  The on-line booking service has been 
opened and the code you need is 9GE67. Using 
this code go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au 
and follow the simple instructions. 
 
The purpose of these meetings is to enable you 
to meet your childôs teacher and inform them 
about your childôs needs and your hopes for their 
year at school. On-line bookings will close on 
Monday the 15th Feb at 5pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prep staff will be holding a curriculum and 
information evening for parents on Wednesday 
10
th
 February.  No appointment is necessary.  

Meetings will be held in your childôs classroom 
starting promptly at 6:30pm until 7:30pm.  
Children are not expected to attend on this 
evening. 
 
BOOK PACKS AND FEES 
If you havenôt collected your childôs book pack 
yet there are still some available from the office.  
Fees can be paid at collection time.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 continued report on the following page 
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Continued report from Susan Lee 

UNIFORM 
The Uniform Committee would like to remind 
parents that we follow our Seabrook School 
Uniform Policy. Please refer to the Parent 
Handbook on our website.  We would like to 
remind parents that white polo shirts are not 
school uniform and that black shoes or runners 
are preferred. Our second hand uniform shop 
operates each Thursday at Seabrook.  It is run 
by parent volunteers and parents can sell 
uniform items in good order and buy second 
hand items.  The shop is open Thursday 
afternoons from 2:30pm ï 3:30pm. 
 
Double C Jeanery have informed us they still 
provide cotton Seabrook jumpers for children 
with skin allergies.  Stocks are limited and there 
are no size 10 jumpers left.  They will be sold at 
a reduced price of $30.00 while stocks last. It 
must be noted that these jumpers tend to fade 
and can loose shape after a short period.  The 
other option for children with skin allergies for an 
additional $15 on the cost of the regular jumper 
are cotton sleeve inserts. Please enquire at the 

store. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SEABROOKôS VISITOR CAR PARK 
We acknowledge we have very limited visitor car 
parking.  Please remember this is a short stay 
park and once the car park is filled we wonôt 
allow additional cars to enter.  This is for the 
safety of passengers and allows parked vehicles 
to reverse safely.  Entry to this car park is at the 
owners risk. The school does not hold insurance 
for accidents to personal property. Please use 
this space safely and courteously. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2016-17 SEABROOK SCHOOL COUNCIL 
Calls for nominations from interested parents for 
2016-17 for Seabrook School Council will be 
invited soon.  Please consider supporting your 
childôs school by having some involvement either 
on school council or on the subcommittees.  
More information will be provided soon. 
 
DATES AND SOME UP-COMING EVENTS  
  
FEBRUARY  
Monday 8 -10

th
  

     Grade 5 camp Sovereign Hill 
Tuesday 19

h
 - 

     School Banking information sessions  
     8:30 am ï 9:30 am and 2:30 pm - 3:30 pm                 
     school kitchen/science lab, located next to    
     prep playground. 
Wednesday 10

th
   

      Prep information evening 6.30- 7.30 p.m. 
Friday 12

th
  

      Parents/friends and fundraising -open    
      morning tea for interested parents. All   
      welcome (meeting room) 
Tuesday 16

th
 and 18

th
  

      Meet the teacher (grades 1-6) 
 
MARCH 
Monday 14

th
  

      Labour Day, public holiday. No school 
Tuesday 15

th
  

      School photos 
Tuesday 22

nd
   

      PYP Community Evening 
Thursday 24

th
  

     End of term 1, 2:30pm finish 

          

Purchase your school uniform from or  

order online http://dcsuniforms.com.au/  

Shop 2 Aviation Road. Laverton. 3028  

Phone 9369 4307  

Sue & Staff 

Summer uniform 

Winter uniform 

http://dcsuniforms.com.au/


Staff List 



Book School Interviews Online 



Ibrahima:  
I learnt about different numbers and the value of digits in the number. 

Nadine:  

I learnt that you can play and learn about numbers through games. 

Agan:  

I love using different strategies to figure out the numbers.  There were lots of different types. 

Lavanya:  

I really had fun and I learnt about the place value of the numbers. I had fun with the groups. 

Simran:  

I had fun working with my group and trying to guess the numbers. 

Garima: 

 It expanded my thinking skills and trying to guess the number. 

The value of a digit isé 

 
Grade 4HT have already got stuck into building up their knowledge of place value 

of whole numbers by playing NUMBER MIND!   

Letôs here what they thought of this game? 

4HT 



Art Shirt / Smock 
 

From time to time the students will be 

using materials in art that are messy, such 

as paint, glue, dyes and printing inks. 

These materials may not wash out of 

clothes. An  art smock, shirt or apron or 

can help reduce the risk of school 

uniforms getting messy. 

Please ensure that your child has an art 

smock (clearly labelled with their name/

class) in their roomôs art tub ready for our 

weekly lessons. 

 

Thanks, 

Paul Cochran ï Visuals Arts 

hǳǊ ƴŜǿ ǇŜǊŦƻǊƳƛƴƎ ŀǊǘǎ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ Ƙŀǎ ƘŀŘ ŀ 
ƎǊŜŀǘ ǎǘŀǊǘΦ нл ƎǊŀŘŜǎ ōŜƎŀƴ ƭŜǎǎƻƴǎ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ 
ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ƻǘƘŜǊ ƘŀƭŦ ǘƻ ǎǘŀǊǘ ƛƴ WǳƴŜΦ ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ 
ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘƭȅ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ Řƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ ǊŜǎƻǳǊŎŜ ǘƘƛǎ 
ƴŜǿ ŀƴŘ ŜȄŎƛǝƴƎ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳΦ {ƻ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ 
ŦƻǊ ŀ ƎƻƻŘ ǊŜŀǎƻƴ ǘƻ ŘŜŎƭǳǧŜǊ ŀƴŘ ƎŜǘ ǊƛŘ ƻŦ 
ǘƘƻǎŜ ƴƻƛǎȅ ƛƴǎǘǊǳƳŜƴǘǎΣ ǘƘƛǎ ƛǎ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘŀƴŎŜΗ 
²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊΥ 
-ƻƭŘ ŎƭƻǘƘŜǎ ƻǊ ŎƻǎǘǳƳŜǎ ƻŦ ŀƭƭ ǎƛȊŜǎΣ ǎǘȅƭŜǎ ŀƴŘ 
ǝƳŜ ǇŜǊƛƻŘǎΦ 
-ŀƴȅ ƛƴǎǘǊǳƳŜƴǘǎ ƻƭŘΣ ƴŜǿ ƻǊ ƴŜŜŘƛƴƎ ŀ ōƛǘ ƻŦ ¢[/ 
ό5ǊǳƳǎΣ ǎƘŀƪŜǊǎΣ ǇŜǊŎǳǎǎƛƻƴΣ ƪŜȅōƻŀǊŘǎΣ ǇƛŀƴƻǎΣ 
ƎǳƛǘŀǊǎΣ ȄȅƭƻǇƘƻƴŜǎ ŜǘŎύ 
-Ŏƻŀǘ ƘŀƴƎŜǊǎΦ  
-ƘŀǘǎκŎƻŀǘǎκǎŎŀǊǾŜǎΦ 
-Ƙŀǘ ǊŀŎƪǎ 
-ŎƭƻǘƘŜǎ ǊŀŎƪǎ ŜǘŎΦ  
¸ƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ŘǊƻǇ ƻũ ŀƴȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜǎŜ ƛǘŜƳǎ ƻǊ ŦƻǊ ŀƴȅ 
ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǎŜŜ aǊ {ƳƛǘƘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
tŜǊŦƻǊƳƛƴƎ !Ǌǘǎ ǊƻƻƳ ƴŜȄǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ [ƛōǊŀǊȅΦ !ƴȅ 
ƘŜƭǇ ǿƛǘƘ ŀƴȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜǎŜ ƛǘŜƳǎ ǿƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ƎǊŜŀǘƭȅ 
ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜŘΗ 
 
¢Ƙŀƴƪǎ 
aǊ {ƳƛǘƘ - tŜǊŦƻǊƳƛƴƎ !Ǌǘǎ 
 

Visual & Performing Arts 



²Ŝƭƭ ŘƻƴŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ мо ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘŜŘ ƻǳǊ мǎǘ 
ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴ ƻƴ aƻƴŘŀȅ ŀǘ [ŀǾŜǊǘƻƴ tƻƻƭ  

όWŜƴƴƛƴƎǎ {ǘǊŜŜǘΦύ ŦǊƻƳ т- уŀƳΦ Lǘ ǿŀǎ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ŀ ŦŜǿ 
ƴŜǿ ŦŀŎŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŜȄǇŜŎǝƴƎ ƻǾŜǊ нл ǘƘƛǎ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ όпǘƘ CŜōύΦ 

 

¢Ƙŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŦƻǊ ƎŜǩƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǘƘŜǊŜ ōȅ тŀƳ όŜǾŜƴ ǘƘƻǳƎƘ 
ǘƘŜ ǘǊŀŶŎ ǿŀǎ ƻǊŘƛƴŀǊȅύΦ ²Ŝƭƭ ŘƻƴŜ ŀƭǎƻ ǘƻ aǊǎΦ WƻȅŎŜ ŀƴŘ aǎΦ 9ŀǎǎƻƴ ŦƻǊ 
ŎƻŀŎƘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƻƴ ǎƻƳŜ ǘŜŎƘƴƛǉǳŜ ŀƴŘ ŬǘƴŜǎǎ 
ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘΦ  
¢ƘŜ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ ŀǘ [ŀǾŜǊǘƻƴ ŀǊŜΥ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ пǘƘ CŜōΣ aƻƴŘŀȅ уǘƘ CŜō ŀƴŘ 
¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ммǘƘ CŜō όŀƭƭ т-уŀƳύΦ  
¢ƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ǿŜŜƪ ǿŜ Ǝƻ ǘƻ ²ŜǊǊƛōŜŜ hǳǘŘƻƻǊ tƻƻƭ ό²ŀǧƻƴ {ǘΦύ 
ƻƴ aƻƴŘŀȅ мрǘƘ CŜō т- уŀƳ όŦƻǊ ŀ ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ ōŜŎƻƳƛƴƎ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŀǊ 
ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ рлƳ Ǉƻƻƭ ŀƴŘ ƻǳǘŘƻƻǊ ŎƻƴŘƛǝƻƴǎύΦ ¢ƘŜƴ ƻƴ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ мтǘƘ CŜō 
ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ фκмл ȅǊ ¢ǊƛŀƭǎΦ hƴ CǊƛŘŀȅ мфǘƘ CŜō ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ммȅǊ 
ŀƴŘ мнȅǊ ¢ǊƛŀƭǎΦ  
 

¢ƘŜ [ŀǾŜǊǘƻƴ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ {ǿƛƳƳƛƴƎ /ŀǊƴƛǾŀƭ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƻƴ aƻƴŘŀȅ нфǘƘ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ 
ŀǘ ²ŜǊǊƛōŜŜ hǳǘŘƻƻǊ tƻƻƭ όфΥпрŀƳ-нǇƳύΦ 

 

LŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘκŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀǊŜ ŀƭǊŜŀŘȅ ƛƴ ŀ ǎǉǳŀŘ ƎǊƻǳǇ ƻǊ ǎǿƛƳƳƛƴƎ Ŏƭǳō ŀƴŘ 
ŘƻƛƴƎ ǎŜǾŜǊŀƭ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ ŀ ǿŜŜƪΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ aǊ DŀƴƭŜȅ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ DȅƳ όōŜŦƻǊŜ 
ƻǊ ŀƊŜǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭύ ƻǊ aǊǎ WƻȅŎŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƻŶŎŜ ǘƻ ƭŜǘ ǳǎ ƪƴƻǿΦ hōǾƛƻǳǎƭȅ ȅƻǳ 
ǿƻƴΩǘ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘ ŀƭƭ ƻǳǊ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴǎΣ ƳŀȅōŜ Ƨǳǎǘ м ƻǊ н ǘƻ ƳŜŜǘ ǘƘŜ ƻǘƘŜǊ 
ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƴ ŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ ŘŜǎƛƎƴŀǘŜŘ ǘǊƛŀƭ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎΦ 
²Ŝ ŀƭǎƻ ƘŀǾŜ ōǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ ōŀŎƪ ŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƊŜǊ ŜŀŎƘ ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƎȅƳΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ƎƻƻŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƳ ǎƻŎƛŀƭƛǎƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ 
ƎŜǩƴƎ ǘƻ ƪƴƻǿ ŜŀŎƘ ƻǘƘŜǊΦ LŦ ŀƴȅ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ Ŏŀƴ ŀǎǎƛǎǘ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘƛǎ ōŀŎƪ ŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 
ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƭŜǘ ǳǎ ƪƴƻǿ ŀǘ ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎΦ 
 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ŘƻƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ ōǳǘ ŀǊŜ ǳƴǎǳǊŜ ǿƘŜǘƘŜǊ ƛǘǎ 
ŀǇǇǊƻǇǊƛŀǘŜ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƳŜ ŀƴŘ ǎŜŜ aǊ DŀƴƭŜȅ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ DȅƳ 
όōŜŦƻǊŜ ƻǊ ŀƊŜǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭύ ƻǊ aǊǎ WƻȅŎŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƻŶŎŜΦ LŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƛǎ ƛƴ ŀ ǎǉǳŀŘ 
ŀƭǊŜŀŘȅΣ Ƨǳǎǘ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ƻƴŜ ƻǊ ƛǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǘƻǇ ƭŜǎǎƻƴ ƎǊƻǳǇ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǎǉǳŀŘ 
ƭŜǾŜƭ ǘƘŀǘΩǎ ǇǊƻōŀōƭȅ ǘƘŜ ƭŜǾŜƭ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŀǘΦ IƻǿŜǾŜǊΣ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ƘŀǇǇȅ ŦƻǊ 
ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ŀ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴ ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ǘǊȅΦ !ƭǎƻ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƪŜŜƴ ōǳǘ ǘƘŜ ŜŀǊƭȅ 
ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ǝƳŜ ǎƭƻǘ ƛǎ ƘŀǊŘ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƻŦ ǿƻǊƪ ŎƻƳƳƛǘƳŜƴǘǎ ŜǘŎΣ ǿŜ Ƴŀȅ ōŜ 
ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎŜ ŀ ƭƛƊ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ǿƘƻ ƭƛǾŜ ŎƭƻǎŜ ǘƻ ȅƻǳΦ 
 

/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ ōŜ фȅǊǎ ƻŦ ŀƎŜ ǿƘŜƴ ǘƘŜ ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎΣ ǘǊƛŀƭǎ ŀƴŘ 
ŎƻƳǇŜǝǝƻƴ ŀǊŜ ƻƴΣ ōǳǘ ŀǎ ƭƻƴƎ ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ǘǳǊƴƛƴƎ ф ŀǘ ǎƻƳŜ ǎǘŀƎŜ ƛƴ нлмсΦ 
фȅǊ ϧ млȅǊ ǎǿƛƳƳŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŀƳŜ ŀƎŜ ƎǊƻǳǇ όмлȅǊ !ƎŜ DǊƻǳǇύΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ 
ƴƻǘ ǎŜǇŀǊŀǘŜ ŀƎŜ ƎǊƻǳǇǎΦ LŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƛǎ ǘǳǊƴƛƴƎ мм ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ƛƴ ммȅǊ ŀƎŜ 
ƎǊƻǳǇ ŀƴŘ ƛŦ мнҌ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ƛƴ мнȅǊ ŀƎŜ ƎǊƻǳǇΦ 
¢ƘŀƴƪǎΣ 
Blair Ganley, Sue Joyce & Renee Easson 

Squad Swimming Training 



Apple has issued a recall of its product 

adaptors sold over a 12 -year period, where the 

adapter could cause electric shock if cracked.   

The adapters will affect all Apple devices where 

an AC adapter is used, and may also include 

your personal MacBooks, iPhones, iPads, and 

iPods.   

For those MacBooks purchased through the 

school, we will be arranging collection and a 

free swap of your adapter.  In the meantime, 

we ask that you remove the two pin plug 

adapter from the charger, and switch it for the 

power cord adapter that was included within 

your original box.   

When we receive more information we will 

then detail the collection and swap 

process.  So please don't bring them in yet, 

but wait until we find out more information, 

just in case we need to record serial numbers.  

If you wish to swap yours for yourself, please 

follow the link provided within this message, 

and head to an Apple Store.  

Thank you to the parents who contacted  us 

regarding this safety concern.  

 

For more information on the program, please 

see Appleôs website: http://www.apple.com/

au/support/ac -wallplug -adapter/  

Apple recall 

I would like to introduce myself. My name is Maureen and I publish the weekly 
newsletter. Due to changes happening during this term I am asking for 
assistance from our Seabrook community. iStudio publisher will be the new 
publishing format from apple that I will be using to publish the weekly newsletter. 
I am able to navigate throughout the system with ease though I have come 
across a few issues that I am unable to find a resolution for the transition to run 
more smoothly. So if you have any handy hints I am more than happy to hear 
from you. Two areas of issue that I have are:  

· Moving pages throughout the program 

· Inserting a table  

You can email on murphy.mary.d@edumail.vic.gov.au 
 
Thanks 
Maureen 

http://www.apple.com/au/support/ac-wallplug-adapter/
http://www.apple.com/au/support/ac-wallplug-adapter/
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